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September is Attendance Awareness Month! 

This year, Monticello will be participating in the “Every Day 
Counts Attendance Challenge” through the University of 

the Pacific.  Students with perfect attendance for the whole month of 
September will be entered into a drawing for a Kindle Fire tablet!  
Let’s work together to make sure our students are at school, ready to 
learn, each and every day!  Their education, and their future, depends 
on it! 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

  Mrs. Stroup 

Follow us on          @monticelloelementaryschool   
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UPCOMING   
EVENTS: 

 September 3rd 

Labor Day – NO SCHOOL 

September 11th 

Board Meeting @ 6:30pm 

September 17th 

Constitution Day 

Kona Ice after School 

September 18th 

Fall Pictures 

September 21st 

Career Day 

Progress Reports Go Home 

September 24th 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

CAFETERIA MENU 

September 4th – September 7th   

 
Monday -    NO SCHOOL – LABOR DAY 
 
Tuesday -     Mini Cheeseburgers 

Cheese Bread Sticks 
w/Marinara 
 

Wednesday -  Chicken Patty Sandwich 
Flat Bread Pizza 

 
Thursday -  Beef & Cheese Soft Taquito 
  Taco Nada 
 
Friday -  Dominos Pepperoni Pizza 
  Dominos Cheese Pizza 

This Week’s 

Attendance: 

97% 

 

Weekly 

Attendance 

Goal: 

98% 
 

 

TB Screening,  
September  26th 

If your TB is due, please see 
Nurse Tina at the District 
Office Student Services 

Building between 3:00pm – 
4:00pm to complete your Risk 

Assessment Questionnaire.  
She will be available the last 

Wendesday of of every month. 

 

YEARBOOK PHOTO’S 
WANTED! 

PLEASE SEND YOUR “1ST DAY OF 
SCHOOL” & OTHER PHOTO’S SO 
WE CAN INCLUDE THEM IN THE 

YEARBOOK!  

 Please email them to 
hmarchini@sjcoe.net 

 

 

NEWS FROM MJPFA 
Spirit wear will be going on sale 
9/10 from 1-2pm.  Tables will be 

setup at school for you to 
purchase & take home spirit 

wear.  Order forms will also be 
sent home with all students.    

All orders are due 9/28. 

 

Kona Ice is coming to Monticello 
on Monday, 9/17.  Stop by for a 

sweet treat & support our 
schools! 

 

SAVE THE DATE!  The 2018 
Monticello & Jefferson School 

Carnival will be held on Friday, 
10/12 from 3-7:30pm.  Join us for 
our BIGGEST & BEST fundraiser 
of the school year!  We need lots 

of help.  Parents contact us if 
you can volunteer at 

monticellojeffersonmjpfa@gmail.com 

 

     

SCOOP UP BOX TOPS 

FOR OUR SCHOOL!!!!  

 Collection has 

started and is due no 

later than October 

19th.  Please be sure 

to return to your 

classroom teacher! 

 

mailto:hmarchini@sjcoe.net


 

 

 

 

 

Monticello Jaguar 
families, follow our 

Instagram page for all of 
our school updates! 

@monticelloelementaryschool 

 

 
 





For of Monticello Students 

 Storytime will be on  

beginning  

 

 Monticello Library 

 

 8:15 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 

 

 
 

   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


